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Thursday 14th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our long-awaited Ofsted report is ready for publication and 
confirms that Woodston Primary is a ‘Good’ school in all areas and overall. 
 
We are incredibly proud of the report which is attached for you to read. I am sure you will 
agree there is plenty to celebrate and will join me in thanking Mrs Mitchell and the staff for their 
exceptional work and dedication. Our thanks also go to the wider team at OWN Trust for their 
support during the inspection and throughout the year. We are very fortunate to be able to 
draw on their expertise. 
 
It is no surprise Ofsted recognise that our pupils ‘see themselves as one big family’ and 
specifically identify the ‘high-quality pastoral care provided by staff’. These factors alone make 
our school a very special place, in amongst the many other aspects of good practice 
highlighted by the report. 
 
Of course, as you would expect, Ofsted have highlighted things we can do to improve further 
and I would like to reassure you that we have taken this important feedback on board and will 
work hard over the next year to build on the excellent practice that exists so we continue to 
improve further. 
 
In the meantime, let’s take a moment to be thankful for our wonderful school and celebrate the 
achievements of everyone involved. I am incredibly proud of all the team and the pupils and 
hope you enjoy reading this report and sharing the ‘good’ news. I thank you as always for your 
ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Becky Ford 
Headteacher 


